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Heatons & Reddish Area Committee Meeting: Monday, 27 
November 2023 

               
REQUEST FOR FUNDING TO PURCHASE BULBS FOR HEATON SOUTH 

 
Report of the Director of Place Management  

 
1. INTRODUCTION AND PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1.1 The Neighbourhood Team would like to request £700 to purchase Spring Flowering 

Bulbs for Heaton South from the delegated ward budget. 
1.2 The bulbs would be shared with community groups to plant in the Heaton South 

Ward.  
1.3 These bulbs will compliment a small allocation of bulbs provided by the 

Neighbourhoods paid for through the team’s budget. 
 
 
2. CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2.1 The Neighbourhood Team Recommend that this request be granted. 
 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
There are none 
 
Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further information 
should contact Peter Cooke on telephone number  or alternatively email 
peter.cooke@stockport.gov.uk 


